Safe"n"Sound in The Ellington



It's The Safety Committee's first newsletter. Here you will find (Puget) Sound bites, filled with useful info, safety tips and helpful reminders.
Suggestions are always welcome.

The Turning Point

As a courtesy to the people and cars in the alley, please use your blinkers when entering or exiting the garage gate. Thanks!

AWKWARD

Do you ever feel uncomfortable when someone you don't know, comes up behind you when you are about to enter The Ellington? Do what Jon does - pretend you are getting a phone call and step aside. Let them fob in first.

SAVE THE DATE

The Safety Committee and The Social Committee will be cohosting **AED** and **Evacuation Training sessions**. We have two dates scheduled. You need only to attend one. They are, Sunday, October 12th from 2 PM to 4 PM and Tuesday, October 21st, from 6 PM to 8 PM. Become familiar with how an AED works and learn the best route to get out of the building if an evacuation is necessary. All residents are invited to attend. Refreshments will be served.

WHAT IS THE MID?

The Metropolitan Improvement District was founded in 1999 and covers 300 square blocks in downtown, including Belltown. The ambassadors are on the streets 362 days a year, daily from 7 am to 9 pm, working hard to provide a clean, safe and welcoming experience for everyone. All Ellington unit owners pay an annual assessment to the MID, that is collected by Suhrco. To find out more or if you have a service request, please call them at 206 441-3303.

On Call

For easy access, have The Ellington's phone number saved in your phone.

206 443-9599



The next Safety
Committee Meeting is
on Saturday, Nov. 1st
at 9:30 AM. Please join
us! All are welcome.

Detect and Protect

Early detection can save lives and prevent costly repairs. Installing gas and leak detectors in your condo is recommended. For more information, go to ellingtoncondos.net.